
 

 

Rochdale and Littleborough Flood Risk 
Management Scheme 

 
           25 September 2023 

 

Dear Resident 

 

RIVERSTONE BRIDGE UPDATE 

Work is progressing well due to the additional weekend working that has taken place, however no 

further weekend work is now anticipated. 

A Movax will arrive on site on Wednesday 27 September via Railway Street to remove the piles in 

the river channel and will depart the following week. 

Gabion baskets to prevent river scour are now underway and we will be removing bulk bags from 

the channel.  Masonry cladding to the cantilever piles will also be completed in the next few weeks 

but as always this is weather dependent. 

Since we are now coming to the end of construction works in this area, we will be commencing 

landscaping works and our site cabins will be removed at the end of October.  Hydro seeding will be 

initiated as will works to complete the footpaths with tarmac scheduled for December.  However, 

tree planting will take place in January as this is considered the optimal time. 

We are awaiting the design to complete works on the North Embankment in October where the old 

bridge was situated. 

 

 

https://thefloodhub.co.uk/rochdale-and-littleborough 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact 07392 102093 

https://thefloodhub.co.uk/rochdale-and-littleborough

